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I'm very concerned with suggestions from AHPRA to force doctors to 
follow a leftist political agenda by inserting words like "culturally" 
appropriate by the patient or family as sole determinants (points 2.1 
and 4.8 in the draft proposal), and what is supposedly "medically 
irrelevant".  We need doctors who will treat patients according to 
their own good judgement and conscience, as is allowed in all other 
professions.  As patients we need the freedom to consult doctors and 
get different opinions, and doctors must be allowed their freedom.  
These insertions are not about good medical practice, but about 
government control with social agendas.
Yours sincerely,
Dorcas Denness




